Leadership Alliance for the Care of Dying People

This is the official NHS England body which is looking at what should be done to progress end of life care following the ending of the Liverpool Care Pathway.  They are currently fact-finding, and also wanting us to know what they are about.  Again, this is an area that is likely to directly affect our practice.

Whatever the strengths and weaknesses of the LCP, it did serve to highlight spiritual need as an integrated part of healthcare provision, and it would be a shame to lose this.  Our representations are therefore likely to be influential.

Please would you check their website for your own awareness of what they propose and what principles they are being guided by, and please do give any feedback of your own experience, views and ideas, and also those of anyone else that you are aware of – they are also wanting general public opinion – before January 6, 2014.  
Anyone wanting to find out more and to feedback their views and ideas on the alliance’s proposals for outcomes and guiding principles should visit the NHS England website before 6 January 2014: 

http://www.england.nhs.uk/ourwork/qual-clin-lead/lac/ 
